Corps Family

Please remember in your prayers:

- Colonel David Guy, Major Rita Andrews & Janet Townsend who are recovering at home following recent surgery
- Major Sheila Westlake (CO St. Mary Cray) was taken seriously ill before Christmas with meningitis
- **General Andre Cox** who had surgery last Monday
- Commissioner Paul du Plessis thanks all who assure him of continued prayer support for him and **Commissioner Margaret**, who remains in the Woodlands Unit at Queen Mary's Hospital

Prayer Requests from The Light:

Please pray for -

- Kadie Baxter who has suffered a major setback with her depression
- Dot in Roehampton who has leukaemia
- P Churchill for health & strength to keep going

Flower Rota 2015

The Flower Rota for 2015 is now on the notice board in the foyer. If you would like to join in this ministry, please put your name against the date you prefer. For further details please see Lindsay McDougall.

Homeless Sunday - 18th January

Homeless Sunday falls on January 18th. To mark the occasion and raise awareness of the Homeless, Housing Justice and Bromley Winter Night Shelter are holding a sponsored Sleep-Out overnight on Saturday 17th January at Bromley Parish Church.

Volunteers will arrive late evening on Saturday night and leave in the morning after a simple breakfast from 06:30. Hot drinks will be available through the night.

Please support us at this event. The Bishop of Rochester, Rev Anne and Andrew Jablonski are participating. We hope that you will join us. Further details can be found on the notice board in the fover or visit http://bromleyshelter.weebly.com/sleep-out.html



Bromley Temple Corps

Corps Officers

Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen

Associate Officer Major Gill Johnson



Corps Website: www.bromleytemple.org

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BromlevTemple

11th January 2015

Once again we meet together for worship, praise and reflection. What a privilege and blessing that is for each one of us. As we commence our journey together into the New Year, our prayer is that God will bless and strengthen our fellowship and faith. We also pray that, as we journey together, others will join us on the way and we will witness growth in numbers.

We continue thinking about 'having enough time', and follow on from last week where we thought about 'Time for God' and 'Time to be Authentic'. This morning we'll be looking at the story of the rich young man, under the heading 'Time to Choose', and this evening we'll be considering our relationships and having 'Time for People'.

General Gowans, with his phrase 'they need you, they need me, they need Christ', reminds us that our own relationship with Christ will be used by him to draw others into God's Kingdom. And so in these early days of 2015, let us take every opportunity to strengthen our relationships, both with God and with one another.

Graham

The Swongsters will meet in the Hall after our worship this evening.

Our Mission is TO KNOW JESUS AND TO MAKE HIM KNOWN by Evangelism, Ministry, Discipleship, Worship and Fellowship

During this Week:

Monday The Light open 10am – 2pm

8:00pm Prayer Fellowship at the home of Chris Webb

Tuesday The Light open 10am – 2pm

1:30pm Home League – Dr Paul Cooper (see note below)

Wednesday The Light open 10am – 2pm 10:00am Parent and Toddler Group

10:00am Bible Study – Lt. Colonel Graham Owen

Thursday The Light open 10am – 2pm

10:00am Parent & Toddler Group (**note new day!**)
1:30pm 50+ Fellowship – 'How do you feel today?'

Lt. Colonel Kirsten Owen

Friday

6:30pm Kid's Alive!

Next Sunday: Vision & Commitment Sunday

Meetings at 9:55am and 6pm led by our Territorial Leaders, Commissioners Clive & Marianne Adams.

4:30pm Corps Ministry at Cheshire Home led by Sheila Maguire & Team 8:00pm Youth Fellowship at the home of Railton & Olwyn Holdstock

Bromley Temple Home League Open Afternoon

On Tuesday 13th January we have a special guest speaker at the Home League and this is an open invitation for anyone to join us at 1:30pm. Paul Cooper, Maurice's son, is coming to tell us about his new life. Paul was a successful consultant but recently his life took a very different path. His new life involves crofting, sheep and some difficult weather, but that is enough......if you want to hear more come along on Tuesday and spend an hour at the Home League and be part of his wonderful journey.

Flowers

We say thank you to David & Violet Towner for the flowers on the Altar Table today.

Refreshments

Our hosts today are Paul & Maureen Gettens Next week's hosts are Iona Rainer & Sheila Maguire

Technical Support

This Week – am Martin O'Leary pm David Lanceley Next week – am Brent Forrest pm David Lanceley

Lost Property

Please have a look at the items on the Lost Property table in the foyer and see if any of them belong to you. Any items not claimed by the end of January will be disposed of.

During the Christmas period **Barbara Little** lost her Uniform Coat. It has got her name in it so please check that you have taken the correct coat – and if you find you have hers she will be very grateful to be reunited with it!

Offering - 28th December 2014

Cartridges £560.00

Standing Orders for December £4,095.00

Collections £133.96

Offering - 4th January 2015

Cartridges £1,475.40 Collections £207.95

Thank you for supporting the Lord's work in this way.

Monthly Prayer Slot

"And it is impossible to please God without faith. Anyone who wants to come to him must believe that God exists and that he rewards those who sincerely seek him."

Hebrews 11:6 (NLT)